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CMTC-OVM Family Day Efteling 
The annual CMTC-OVM Family Day in the Efteling on 24th June 

was again successful: 80 participants from 4 different countries 

exchanged experiences and enjoyed the rides in the amusement 

park. Read more>> 

 

Member meeting CMTC-OVM Netherlands 2017 
The programme of the annual member meeting on 4th 

Novembre is known. Check our website for more details. 

Registration until 28th Octobre. 

 

Member meeting CMTC-OVM Canada 2017 
At the Canadian CMTC-OVM member meeting dr Millan Patel 

gave a complete overview of the latest knowledge on CMTC. 

Read more>> 

 

Member meeting CMTC-OVM USA 2017 
At the American CMTC-OVM annual member meeting a new 

medical advisor was introduced: dr Rocio Moran, a genetic 

specialist. She explained why CMTC is more likely caused by a 

somatic mutation. Read more>> 

 

 

 

 

CMTC-OVM information leaflet available in 12 

languages 
Recently we have added information leaflets in additional 

languages. The leaflets are now available in 12 different 

languages. Read more> 
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